
Hi Everyone,  

 

Just a little message to say how much I am missing you all. I hope you 

are all staying safe and well and have had lots of fun with your families. I 

cannot believe it has been almost 7 weeks since we last saw each other.  

I have loved seeing all the different things that you have all been getting 

up to on the home learning section of the website. Please keep sending 

these as it brightens my day, seeing your lovely, smiley faces and all the 

busy things you have been doing. 

Myself, Ted, Beau and Merlo have been keeping busy by doing lots of 

fun activities like baking, science experiments, daily walks, snuggles up 

on the sofa watching films, as well as lots of school work for us all too.  

Hopefully it won’t be too much longer until we get to catch up face to 

face and we can all be together in school again. 

 

Stay safe, keep smiling and I will see you all very soon.  

 

Love  

Mrs Teale 

xxx 

   

      

 

  


